August 5, 2008

Mayor Gary Becker & the Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mayor and Aldermen;

I respectfully request to appear before the appropriate committee to request permission to accept a grant award from the Wisconsin Office of Justice Assistance for \$96,900. This grant will support initiatives provided by Racine Vocational Ministry, Safe Haven Gang Crime Diversion Task Force and Why Gangs.

Staff will be at the meeting to answer any questions.

Sincerely,

Deborah L. Embry Grant Facilitator